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“Return, O Lord! How long? 
And have compassion on 
Your servants.  
Oh, satisfy us early with Your 
mercy, That we may rejoice 

and be glad all our days! 
Make us glad according to 
the days in which You have 
afflicted us, The years in 
which we have seen evil. 

Let Your work appear to 
Your servants, 
And Your glory to their 
children.  
And let the beauty of 

the Lord our God be upon us, 
And establish the work of our 
hands for us; Yes, establish 

the work of our hands. .”  

Psalm 90:13-17 
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The Angel Tree of Redwater will be up in the back of the Sanctuary on  

November 22. Indicated on the angels will be a number, as well as the 

gender and age with a few gifts ideas from the child. You simply select the 

angel you would like, sign your name next the corresponding number on the 

sign-up sheet and then purchase gifts for that child. Once you have  

purchased your gifts, you wrap them in the same wrapping paper and 

bring them back to the Church Office no later than December 13.  

From there, Lonnie Creed and her crew will take the gifts to her house and 

sort them. Each child will also get a stocking stuffed with items from the  

Women’s Ministry Mission Team and each family will receive a food box. 

On December 19 at 9am, those willing will gather at Lonnie and Vernon’s 

house to begin the process of delivery gifts to these children.  

What an opportunity to be the Church to the Redwater community! If you 

are interested in helping or have any questions, you can see Lonnie Creed. 



           

           

   

Precious church family,  

Thank you so much for your prayers and support through our family's illness 

and extended absence. IT IS GOOD TO BE BACK! Thank you also for your 
continued prayers for those still hospitalized and recovering from this  

pestilence.  

Finally, let me simply remind you that God has chosen us to live in some of 

the most interesting and challenging days in history. Even when things seem 
hectic and hopeless, be reminded that when things are out of our control, they are never out of His. 

Stand firm always on the promises of God and two very important and glorious things will happen: 

1. You will not be so shaken by the circumstances around you, and because of that.... 

2. The world around us will see more clearly than ever the Light in us (John 8:12)!  

Be the Church.  

“Fear not, for I am with you; Be not dismayed, for I am your God. I will strengthen you, Yes, I will help 

you, I will uphold you with My righteous right hand.” 

Isaiah 41:10  



     

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Autumn air is crisp and the colors are spectacular! God is the bestest artist 

ever!  

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the Chili Cook-Off November 1st @ 
6pm in the FMB! I plan to represent with “Gospel Gutbuster” anointed chili! It 

will be a great time of fellowship for sure!  

Please pray for our divided country in this election season and by all means 

don't forget to vote! Christ-followers should represent!  

Also, don't forget to turn your clocks back one hour on the night of October 

31st! That will give you an extra hour of rest before coming to worship!  

I love you all in Jesus’ name! 


